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While I understand that implementation of the National Popular Vote Compact is 
complicated and will require further clarification across the states choosing to be part,
I strongly believe that a foundation of democracy is that the individual who acquires 
the most votes should be the president. I do not want Maine to withdraw from the 
compact. 


